Subject: 2022/1897/P 9 Maresfield Gardens Attn Sofie Fieldsend

Dear Ms Fieldsend,

| am sorry to be late in submitting a comment on this application. A combination of a holiday and Covid meant |
missed it.

Belsize Society wish to object to the application.

It seems to be seeking consent for five carparking spaces using the notion that installing electric car chargers will
make this acceptable. The boundary wall changes that have been made are unacceptable, the two single vehicle
cross overs have changed to two double cross overs with two cars being required to drive over the pavement to
enter and leave the property. This situation breaches a number of Camden policies.

Best wishes

Tom Symes For Belsize Society.



